Financial Services Agency Global Financial Partnership Center GLOPAC Newsletter Volume 18

19th Group of the GLOPAC - 8 Visiting Fellows from Insurance Authorities

GLOPAC Virtual Fellowship Program

The 19th GLOPAC Fellowship Program was conducted from September to December 2021 on an online basis, and 8 officials from insurance supervisory authority successfully completed the Program. Before the outbreak of Covid-19, we physically invited the officials as Visiting Fellows to Japan for two to three months, but we have conducted the online Program since the outbreak as we think it is important to GLOPAC Fellowship Program is held for banking, securities and insurance throughout the year







Banking



continue the Program for further development of global financial infrastructure as well as maintaining good relationship with overseas financial regulatory authorities and central banks even amid the pandemic. We have already conducted the online Program for banking and securities, and this was the first time we conducted the one for insurance. We had a kind of concern if the very first online program for insurance would be interesting and beneficial for the Fellows, but they were very keen to learn new things through the Program and we were impressed with their proactive participation. They were from Cambodia, Egypt, India, Indonesia, Mongolia, Morocco, Saudi Arabia and Thailand, and it was the first time we welcomed a Fellow from Morocco! Due to time difference between Japan and South America, we could not welcome anyone from the continent, but we hope an official from there can join the Program soon! For her privacy, we refrain from posting photos of the Fellow from Saudi Arabia.

Greetings with the Commissioner and Vice Minister for International Affairs of the JFSA

GLOPAC Fellows had a valuable opportunity to introduce himself/herself to Mr. Nakajima, Commissioner of the JFSA and Ms. Amaya, Vice Minister for International Affairs. They also shared how they considered activities of the Program so far as well as their further expectation to the GLOPAC! We are committed to further improving the Program to meet your expectation.

Mr. Nakajima, Commissioner and GLOPAC Secretariat



Ms. Amaya, Vice Minister for International Affairs, Mr. Matsuta, President of GLOPAC and its Secretariat



Greetings with Senior Officials of the JFSA

The Fellows had an individual meeting with the senior officials of the JFSA to introduce herself/himself and the JFSA officials provided advice and comments regarding things Fellows were interested to know. They promised to maintain future cooperation as well as meeting face-to-face once the situation of Covid-19 becomes stable and safe.















Diverse Participants



International Financial Regulators















Closing ceremony

All Fellows presented what they had learned from the Program in final presentation, and then closing ceremony was held. We are proud of your hard work as we know that it is very hard to proactively participate in this Program while continuously working in the authority. We promised to keep this global human network for future with hope to meet face to face soon.



Message from the GLOPAC Secretariat

Thank you very much for reading this GLOPAC Newsletter till the end. I am pleased to have spent exciting time together with GLOPAC Visiting Fellows, and it will be my precious memory in my life. Please keep up to further develop financial infrastructure in your county and look forward to seeing you all!

★★Contact★★

Global Financial Partnership Center, Financial Services Agency Address: 3-2-1 Kasumigaseki, Chiyoda-ku, Tokyo 100-8967 Japan

TEL: +81 3 3506 7344

Email: glopac.secretariat@fsa.go.jp

Please visit the GLOPAC webpage!

http://www.fsa.go.jp/en/glopac/
index.html